COUNTY OF ERIE
MARK C. POLONCARZ

COUNTY EXECUTIVE
December 8, 2014

Honorable Members

Erie County Legislature

92 Franklin Street, 4" Floor
Buffalo, New York 14202

Re: 2015 Erie County Budget, as Amended

Dear Honorable Legislators:

Pursuant to Section 2508(b) of the Erie County Charter, | have reviewed the
amendments to my executive recommended 2015 Erie County Budget approved by your
Honorable Body on December 2, 2014.

While certain of your amendments will necessitate technical amendments to the 2015
Budget in January 2015, | hereby formally state that | have no objections to the additions made
by your Honorable Body to the 2015 Budget.

Sincerely yours,

Mark C. Poloncarz, Esq.
Erie County Executive

MCP

cc: Erie County Fiscal Stability Authority
Erie County Comptroller Stefan Mychajliw
Robert W. Keating, Director of Budget and Management
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